
ENGINEERING ASSOCLATES 

August 3 1,2006 

Mrs. Pat Webb 
Greenville County Planning Commission 
30 1 University Ridge, Suite 400 
Greenville, SC 2960 1-3660 

RE: VARIANCE 
The Estates at Glassy 
Preliminary Plat No. 06-223 
EEA Project No. 060 17 

Dear Mrs. Webb: 

On behalf of the owner, Plumley Land Development Corp., we are requesting the following variances 
for the referenced subdivision: 

We understand that the property lies in the rural road standard area. The developer would like 
to install sidewalk and curb and gutter on the proposed private roadway. Curb and gutter will 
be easier to maintain and provide a more attractive project. 

The proposed private roadway generally follows an existing private road, which is approximately 
1,700 LF in length. The proposed alignment will be approximately 1,600 LF in length. In either 
case this is longer than the maximum of 1,200 LF allowed without providing an interim 
turnaround. W e  are requesting the roadway length of approximately 1,600 LF be allowed, 
which is necessary due to the narrow and linear nature of the property boundary. An interim 
turnaround will be provided. 

Should you have questions or require additional information, please contact us. We appreciate your 
time and consideration. . 

Sincerely, 
EPPS ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, LLC 

Allan E. Epps, P.E. 

cc: File 
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